From: Sposato, Nicholas 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 3:37 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Reporting of 2017 Holiday Gifts from the Office of Alderman Nicholas Sposato

To: Chicago Board of Ethics

The Office of 38th Ward Alderman Nicholas Sposato is reporting having had received two holiday baskets in 2017 that appeared to be valued at more than $50.00 , one gift by Montrose Deli, 6601 W. Irving Park Rd., and one gifted by the Red Room Lounge, 5415 W. Irving Park Rd. Both were donated to the Montclare-Elmwood Park Lions Club for a fundraiser.

The office also received various boxes of candy and cookies, some homemade and some store bought, all with values of under $50.00.

Thank you.

Office of Alderman Nicholas Sposato

38th Ward

